CITY OF WASILLA
290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 97-10

From: Mayor Palin
Date: March 5, 1997
Subject: Alaska Health Fair Sponsorship

United Way has requested the City of Wasilla to sponsor the Alaska Health Fair
again this year. In the past the City has granted $500.00 for this event.

United Way receives the money and retains approximately $200.00 for their part in
the Fair. They are responsible for making food available for the volunteers, bingo
prizes, mailing the blood pressure results to the participants, etc. The remainder of
the funds are paid to the Alaska Health Fair to help defer the costs of testing the
participants health, i.e. blood tests, cholesterol levels, blood pressure etc. The fair is
to be held at the Cottonwood Mall on April 5".

Last year the Alaska Health Fair's advertising -indicated that the event was
sponsored in part by the City of Wasilla.

Recommend: Council authorize this grant from Council Contingency 01.411.2700.
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